
Located at the OAIMA office at 746 Morrison Rd, Gahanna, OH 43230

Construction: 
The Freedom Plaza was completed in the fall of 2021 

by masonry students at Fort Hayes Career Center.





A formal dedication of Freedom Plaza is tentatively scheduled for the Spring of 2022.  

Special thanks to Belden Brick Company our paver supplier.


